
 

 

 

 

From: Alan Cordell [mailto:alan.cordell@bigpond.com]  

Sent: Friday, 13 April 2012 8:29 PM 

To: Charles Casimaty 

Subject: Hemp 

 

Of course hemp should be farmed.  We are so bsckward in Tasmania in matters such as this. 

Hemp would have been grown on Norfolk Island in the 18
th

 century for rope for the Royal Navy. 

It was not a success there, nor were the Norfolk pines suitable for spars and masts 

Out Tasmanian farmers are wondeerful and will get a kick when the pulp mill gets the go ahead, 

As it surely will despite the traitorous green party. 

Alan Cordell, Lilydale. 


